
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 
Monday 16 August After School Soccer continues 

P&C meeting 4.30pm 

Wednesday 18 August Denmark SHS Visit 

Monday 23rd August After School Soccer Continues 
Protective Behaviours Parent Session 
5-7pm 

Tuesday24 August 
Wednesday 25 August 

Friday 27 August 

Book Week Dress Up Day &Sausage Sizzle                    

Visit from Nullagine Primary School 
Winter Carnival in Pemberton (yr 3-6)  
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Tree top Walk Anniversary 

On the 12th of September the Community is 
celebrating 25 years of the Tree top Walk. Walpole 
Primary School has been invited to to be part of a 
special by creating artworks that depict the 
timeline entries. They will then be digitised and 
designed into into a permanent display in Syd’s 
Hut. There will also be a commerative plaque to 
acknowledge the students and staff of Walpole 
and thanking them for their contribution. This will 
allow our students to visit the area in future years 
to come and enjoy seeing their work in future 
years. I will be sending out permissions on 
Monday for your child/rens name to be placed on 
the plaque.  
 
The P&C are holding a sausage sizzle during the 
festival day, the 12th of Septmebr and are looking 
for volunteers to help out, please see their article 
in the newsletter.  

 
Protective Behaviours Parent Session 

Yesterday we sent out a parent flyer and invitation 
for our Protective Behaviours Parent Session that 
is being held on the 23th of August. If you have not 
received the flyer please call or email the school 
and we will send it to you.  

 
 

Book Week Dress up 

Our Book Week preparations are well on the way. 
The dress up day and parade is on the 24th of 
August. We are looking forward to seeing your 
creations. There will also be a sausage sizzle on 
the day.  
 
Congratulations  

Our Student Councillors Fundraiser was very successful 
last term and they managed to raise  $1128 for Radio 
Lollipop, Children’s Hospital, Perth from the Lapathon. 
Congratulations to everyone involved and to our 
Student Councillors who coordinated the event, you 
should be very proud!  

 
Nullagine Primary School Visit 

On the 25th of August Nullagine Primary 
School will join us for the afternoon. Nullagine 
is a small town north of Newman in the 
Pibrara region and are visiting the Tree Top 
Walk in the morining 
 

 

 
Jack & the Beanstalk Incursion 

 
Thankyou to our wonderful P&C for 

organising and paying for the Jack and The 
Beanstalk incursion. All of students loved 

watching the play and taking a very active role 
in the workshops.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Congratulation’s KP1 on your fabulous 
Chicken song and Dance routine at our 
assembly today. 
 

From the Principal 

 

“I loved it when we got 

splattered by the squashed 

tomato”. 

Wren 

http://www.walpoleps.wa.edu.au/


 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your P&C needs you 

On Sunday 12th September, the Walpole Primary 

School P&C will be holding a sausage sizzle fundraiser 

as part of the Tree Top Walk's 25th birthday 

celebrations.  We need volunteers to help with the 

following:  

- 7:30am to 9am: Set-up (including help transporting 

gear to the Tree Top Walk) 

- 10:30am to 2pm: Sausage sizzle  

- 2pm to 3:30pm: Pack-down (including help 

transporting gear back to town 

Any volunteer assistance will be greatly appreciated, 

whether it be for the entire day or half an hour!  Money 

raised will go towards creating great learning 

environments and experiences for our kids. 

If you're able to lend a hand, please email 

walpoleprimarypandc@gmail.com. 

 

Message from our Librarian Ms Viner 

We love celebrating CBCA (Children’s Book Council of 
Australia) Book Week each year at Walpole Primary 
School. 

This year we will be celebrating with a Book Week Dress 

Up day on Tuesday 24 August.  We will have a whole 

school parade first thing in the morning, and continue the 
celebrations with a sausage sizzle free for all children at 
lunch time. 

We love celebrating CBCA (Children’s Book Council of 

Australia) Book Week each year at Walpole Primary 
School. 

This year we will be celebrating with a Book Week Dress 
Up day on Tuesday 24 August.  We will have a whole 

school parade first thing in the morning, and continue the 

celebrations with a sausage sizzle free for all children at 
lunch time.  

Let your imagination and creativity go wild!  The 
children can bring their favourite book to share with their 

class, and staff are going to have a bit of fun dressing up 
this year too. 

If you want to check out the short list for the CBCA’s 
Book of the Year please have a look at the CBCA 

website : CBCA Thank you also once again to Vanda 

from the Shire of Manjimup  

Libraries and Art Gallery who has organised a visit to our 

school by children’s book author and illustrator Kylie 
Howarth as part of the Shire of Manjimup’s support for 
Children’s Book Week. 

Kylie will be visiting the school in the 2nd week of 

September to present her engaging and interactive 

creative writing and illustration workshop.  We can’t 
wait! 

 

MERIT CERTIFICATES 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Kindy Lucas C 

PP Pippa W 

 Chloe S 

Year 3 Oliver B 

 Cinta H 

Year 4 Namphet W 

Year 5 Zachary Z 

Year 6 Robin S  
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